
You're Invited to Our Casual Gaming 

Tournament! 

Dear Gamer, 

We are excited to invite you to our upcoming Casual Gaming Tournament! Join us for a day 

filled with fun, competition, and camaraderie. 

Details of the Event: 

• Date: Saturday, March 15, 2024 

• Time: 1:00 PM - 6:00 PM 

• Location: Game Hub Community Center 

• Games: Mario Kart, Super Smash Bros, Rocket League 

How to Participate: 

Please RSVP by March 5, 2024, to secure your spot. You can reply to this email or contact us at 

(123) 456-7890. 

Bring your friends and come ready to game! Snacks and drinks will be provided. 

Happy Gaming! 

The Tournament Organizers 


